Village Hall Report, March 2025.

The lounge refurbishment is now complete , costing close to £30,000.

It is hoped that now the rear lights at the Hall come on automatically it will prevent a need for
additional lights in the car park which may upset neighbours.

A new consummer unit is to be fitted very soon and the Alarm Board upgraded.

The Hall is asking the Parish Council to purchase a larger, more easily visible, Disabled sign for
the first parking bay near the Hall door to be put on the hall wall.

The soundproof door between the lounge and the main hall is to be realigned and hopefully, thus
improved. It is under review.

The sensor light at the front of the Hall are coming on indiscriminately; It is hoped this can be
adjusted.

As you are aware, | will soon be standing down from the Parish Council and therefore my roll as
PC representative on the Village Hall Committee. A new volunteer will be required; if this person
could also take the minutes it would be greatly appreciated but, not a necessity!!! Sue



